
 

 

  

 

30 November 2018 

 

Seeka Reminder to Shareholders about Rights Offer 

Seeka Limited [NZX:SEK] has today sent a reminder to shareholders about the 

closing date of the 1 for 1.5 pro rata Rights Offer to raise approximately $50 

million. The Rights Offer closes at 5.00pm on Friday 7 December 2018. 

If shareholders have any queries about the Entitlement and Acceptance Form 

or how to complete the Form and participate in the Offer; or if shareholders 

have not received details of their rights or a copy of the Offer Document or 

have misplaced their copy, they can contact Seeka’s registrar, Link Market 

Services Limited at: 

Telephone:  +64 (0)9 375 5998 

Email:  applications@linkmarketservices.co.nz   

A copy of the letter to shareholders is attached. 

Ends. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Michael Franks Seeka Chief Executive 021356516 

Stuart McKinstry    Seeka Chief Financial Officer 0212215583 
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